
Bocce 

For information on the Bocce league, please contact Frank Inzinna 516-581-2663. 

BOCCE PLAYERS Signup sheets for the upcoming season will be posted in the clubhouse on 

November 1. Games will be played on Mondays and Wednesdays starting on January 6, 2025. 

 

Note:  This activity is no longer sanctioned under the Heron Cay Homeowners Association and 

therefore it is not covered by HOA liability insurance. 


